
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE TO THE CANDIDATES SHORTLISTED FOR PERSONAL INTERVIEW 
SCHEDULED ON 2ND & 3RD OF APRIL 2019 

AGAINST ADVERTISEMENT NO. BR/RECTT/APPR/2019  
 

 

 

 

 

DUE TO SOME UNAVOIDABLE CIRCUMSTANCES, THE PERSONAL 

INTERVIEWS SCHEDULED ON 2ND AND 3RD OF APRIL 2019 FOR THE 

CANDIDATES SHORTLISTED AGAINST OUR ADVERTISEMENT NO. 

BR/RECTT/APPR/2019 HAS BEEN POSTPOSED TILL FURTHER 

INSTRUCTION. 

 

CANDIDATES ARE REQUESTED TO KEEP VISITING OUR WEBSITE 

WWW.IOCL.COM & THEIR EMAIL FOR FURTHER UPDATES IN THE MATTER. 

 

-- BR RECRUITMENT CELL 

 

http://www.iocl.com/

